Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
Continuing Contracts for Construction Management Services-Northwest Florida

STATE OF FLORIDA, DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
DIVISION OF REAL ESTATE DEVELOPMENT AND MANAGEMENT
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR CONTINUING CONTRACTS FOR CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT SERVICES-NORTHWEST FLORIDA
July 1, 2024
The Department of Management Services, Division of Real Estate Development and Management, announces that professional services are required for the project listed below.
RFQ NUMBER:  RFQ-REDM2425-01
PROJECT NUMBER:  N/A
PROJECT NAME: Continuing Contracts for Construction Management Services-Northwest Florida
PROJECT LOCATION: Northwest Florida Region
Please visit the Department’s website http://www.myflorida.com/apps/VIP/VIP_www.main_menu and click on “Search Advertisements”, then “Division of Real Estate Development and Management” look for “Opportunities for Design and Construction Firms” and click on link.
